
THE CHECK IS IN THE MAIL

Funds raised through the
Hannaford Helps Schools program
are on their way and will soon be
put to great use within our school.
We’re excited to share updates as
these efforts come to life and can’t
wait to join in again for 2026! 
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We are so grateful for al the hard work and
support from our community this past year, it
truly made a difference! 
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